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Urban forests offer the most value if they remain undeveloped. Because of this, Ginter's Green Forever is 
also requesting that the entire yellow part of the Urban Containment Boundary on the escarpment and 
Tyner Boulevard be removed. Please also remove the north end of Moore’s Meadow from the Urban 
Containment Boundary. 

Ginter’s Green Forever is often asked if we are "anti-development" or we are asked where we would want 
development to happen? Our city has more than enough sites that could be used for true infill (i.e., 
brownfield development). So between brownfield development and a robust policy including mixed use 
development, we should be more than able to meet our housing needs. There should be mixed use 
opportunities in every neighbourhood and for every development, not only downtown. That's how you 
create a walkable city, prevent sprawl, and lower taxes (Have you watched Suburbia is Subsidized? 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7Nw6qyyrTeI). 

One final note on engagement. Almost three years ago our group was promised that the OCP would be the 
tool we could use to advocate to protect Ginter's Green and urban forests. We assumed that our group 
would be consulted for that purpose. We'd like to point out that we were only invited to one round table 
meeting. We were accused of "being over represented" when we organized to make sure folks came to 
public engagement sessions. There was never any real dialogue or collaboration. We bring this up, so that 
better consultation can be done in the future. We are also concerned that the public hearing is scheduled 
to be held over the school spring break. Because public consultation is so important to the OCP process, it 
seems like in this instance, it should be scheduled when more people are available to attend. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ginter’s Green Forever  

The above letter is greatly supported by Prince George resident, 

Hayley Brooks 

Mailing address: 1445 Beirnes Place, Prince George, BC, V2M 6L3 




